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YOU can Help Protect Voter’s Rights 
On Election Day with your Video Camera …  

 
Come to this Training to Learn How…. 

 
WANTED:  Volunteer camera people, tech people ( to upload to 

the Internet), drivers, phone helpers 
 
WHEN:  Sunday, November 2, 2008 - 2:00 – 4:00 P.M. 
 
WHERE: Denver Central Presbyterian Church at 
   1660 Sherman Street 
   (enter through front door and go down to basement) 
 
WHAT:  Video the Vote in conjunction with Common Cause 

Colorado is coordinating and training volunteers to 
document reports of voting irregularities on Election 
Day.  Footage will be immediately uploaded to 
www.videothevote.org and available for broadcast 
worldwide.  This is a non-partisan effort to protect fair 
elections for all Americans.   
 

For more information please contact  
Kate Kelley at 720-840-1165 or Zia Parker at 303-530-1415 

   
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
 


